
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT and VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CREEK 

RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday, April 10, 2012 

District Office 

5:30 p.m. 

 

Chair Tina Roehl called the meeting to order. 

 

Present:  Tina Roehl, Kellie Loeb, Michael Garvey, Michele Kaltenberg 

 

Absent:  Tom Kupsche 

 

Also Present:  Village Administrator Mark Johnsrud, School Board Member Andy Swanson 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by Loeb/Garvey to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion carried. 

 

Joint Recreation Status 

 

Village Board met in Committee and are requesting a detailed Joint Recreation Directors monthly activity report.  They 

also are requesting an annual financial report and budget request by  the 1
st

 Monday in September 

 

Mr. Johnsrud also presented that the Village Board is interested in increasing the recognition of other youth programs 

not in the current Recreation Program. 

 

The Committee reviewed and revised the Recreation Director’s position description.   Pay was discussed with concensus 

that it would be a salaried position with the salary negotiable.  Dr. Garvey will post the position. 

 

Dr. Garvey reported that Spring Soccer has approximately 105 participants with games beginning this Saturday.  Cassidy 

Lemminger is working on coordinating a Summer Softball league and we hope Volleyball will also continue.  Open Gym is 

done for the season. 

 

Jeff Constable would like to offer a free Running Club through the Recreation Program.  Jeff is working on publicity 

material and would ask that the Recreation Program help publicize the Club.  It will start as an adult offering but he 

hopes to grow it to include school aged members. 

 

The Committee will meet again May 1
st

 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 


